
 

 

 

May 13, 2025 

 

 

 

Dear East Greenwich Township School District Community, 

 

The East Greenwich Township School District is committed to protecting the health of the students, 

teachers, and staff members.  To protect our community and be in compliance with the Department of 

Education regulations, the East Greenwich Township Schools' drinking water was tested for lead.   

 

On April 16, 2025, we completed a second round of testing on all drinking water outlets that previously 

exceeded the lead action level of 15.5 parts per billion (PPB) during the initial testing conducted on 

November 16, 2024. 

All outlets that had tested above the action level were immediately taken out of service, replaced, and 

retested. We are pleased to report that all retested locations now show lead levels below the action 

threshold of 15.5 PPB. 

A full copy of the water testing results is available on our district website: 

https://www.eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us/Page/2869 

If you have any questions about the sample locations or testing process, please feel free to contact me 

at wilsong@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us or by phone at 856-423-2958 x1002. 

Thank you for your continued support of the East Greenwich Township School District. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gregory Wilson 

School Business Administrator 

 

https://www.eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us/Page/2869

